
Public Hearing 
 

NEW LODGING HOUSE LICENSE 

 

The Barnstable Licensing Authority will hold a public hearing on the application of PJL 

Realty, LLC, Walber Araujo mgr d/b/a PJL Realty, 18 Quaker Road, Hyannis, for a new 
Lodging House License for 6 rooms/7 lodgers as approved by the Building 
Commissioner. 
 
Said hearing will be held on Monday, August 16, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. or as soon following 
as practical in the Town Hall Building, 2nd Floor Hearing Room, 367 Main Street, 
Hyannis. 
 

Written comments may be submitted in writing to the Licensing Authority by email to 
Elizabeth.hartsgrove@town.barnstable.ma.us by noon on August 12, 2021 noon. 
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